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Welcome back!

This term our main theme is Autumn, which will lead into Christmas as we move towards the end of term. We will also be looking at Halloween, bonfire night, Diwali, Hanukah, and Remembrance Day as they come around, so a very busy term! We would love to see pictures of your celebrations too, as they make a brilliant conversation opportunity!
This term we are also having a few fund raising events, for the first time in a long time

On Friday 19th November at 6.30 pm, we are having a fashion show in Martin Village Hall. These have proved popular in the past, and it is easy to pick up a bargain from much reduced high street brands. We will also be having a raffle, and any donations for prizes would be much appreciated.

We also plan to have a jar tombola stall at the Woodhall Christmas Market on Friday 10th December. Again, we would really appreciate any donations of prizes – anything small enough to fit in a jar. This can be sweets, small toys, toiletries, Christmas decorations, costume jewellery – basically anything! If you would like to fill a jar (or more than one!) and donate it ready for the stall that would be brilliant!
As well as fundraising for TimTin, we will be doing something for Children in Need (we usually follow the school in whatever they do) and wearing our Christmas jumpers for Save the Chidren on Friday 10th December. 

No decision has been made on whether we will have a nativity this year – covid is once again on the increase, and it is very crowded with everyone who wants to attend – impossible to maintain any distance. We really wouldn’t want to be the reason people have to isolate at Christmas! We will let you know as soon as possible if we can hold one.
Our new notice board is up on the garage front for parent information, and this term we will be putting something in it! We would like to remind you to ring the bell at the bottom of the ramp and wait for a member of staff to come out to collect your child or bring your child out to you. If we don’t respond immediately, it is because we are busy with another child doing something that can’t be left, or helping your child to collect everything together ready to leave. Please bear with us.
 Our garden area is also continuing to evolve – we have had to replace the pond as it sprang a leak. As you can probably see – we need a bit more soil! If anyone has any topsoil going spare we would be very grateful!
We hope you like the new book bags and diaries – hopefully they are helping to keep you up to date with what your children are doing at TimTin. It is lovely for us to get feedback and photographs from home too – the children love looking at their diaries with us, and discussing what they were doing in the photographs. Please don’t think you have to print off the photographs from home – just email them to info@timtin.co.uk and we will do it for you!
It is going to be even more important that children have a pair of named wellington boots with them at TimTin as the outdoors is an important part of our day - and it is not going to get any drier or less muddy in the next few terms! A warm coat, hat and a pair of gloves is also essential outdoor wear as the weather becomes colder.

A change of clothes is also vital, as our supplies are very limited. Please do not send your children in clothes that you do not want to get dirty – our paints are supposed to be washable – but in practise some colours in particular do stain. Mud stains are also sometimes not the easiest to get out. We do have uniform tops (new and hand second) available if you would prefer to keep your child’s non-TimTin clothing separate. 
The last day of term is Friday 17th December returning on Tuesday 4th January 2022. Holiday club will be open from 20th to 23rd December inclusive. We are closed for the rest of the Christmas break. Places can be booked for holiday club, but we do not automatically keep places for playgroup children. This means you will not be charged over the holidays unless you book a place.
Please do not hesitate to approach a member of staff if you have any questions, concerns or positive feedback! We are there to make the experience at TimTin, for both you and your child, an enjoyable one.
TimTin Playgroup & Kids Club Tel. 01526 378627


